10 DOWNING STREET

From the Private Secretary 27 October 1992

VISIT OF THE TURKISH PRIME MINISTER, 23 NOVEMBER

Thank you for your letter of 22 October seeking a téte-a-
téte between Mr. Demirel and the Prime Minister on
23 November. This will perhaps be easier to fit in at the
end of lunch rather than before lunch, but we can sort that
out on the day.

I am copying this letter to John Pitt-Brooke (Ministry of
Defence) .

J. 8. WALL

C. N. R. Prentice, Esq.,
Foreign and Commonwealth Office.




Foreign &
Commonwealth

Office

London SWIA 2AH
22 October 1992

D Chephon,

Visit of Turkish Prime Minister, 23 November

Thank you for confirming in your letter of 7 October the
arrangements for the Prime Minister's working lunch for the
Turkish Prime Minister on 23 November. I understand that the
Defence Secretary has indicated that he will also participate.

Mr Demirel has now said that he would like a short
tete-a-téte meeting with the Prime Minister. Would this be
acceptable to the Prime Minister? 1If so, it might be
possible to arrange during the drinks before lunch.

The Turks have not given us details of Mr Demirel's

accompanying party, but are aware of the limit on numbers for
the meeting with the Prime Minister.

I am copying this letter to John Pitt-Brooke (MOD).
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(C N R Prentice)
Private Secretary

Stephen Wall Esqg
10 Downing Street







